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18.08.2021 

 

NOTICE 

The college has initiated the process of refunding the caution deposit of 2019 passed out 
students through online transfer. Only those 2019 passed out students who have submitted the 
clearance form and bank account details for online funds transfer will receive the refund shortly. 
The rest of the 2019 passed out students are requested to collect and submit the clearance form 
along with their bank account details to the Finance/ Accounts Section to facilitate the college to 
refund their caution deposit. 

Students of the 2020 passed out batch are also requested to submit the clearance form and bank 
account details to the Finance/ Accounts Section of the college so that the college can initiate the 
refund process of their caution deposit. 
Please note that the Library, Finance/ Accounts Section, Examination Cell and the Office of the 
college will remain open on Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday of each week (11.00 am to 3.00 
pm) on and from 26.08.2021.     

 

 

Dr. Smitadhi Ganguly 
          Principal in-Charge 


